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I strongly disagree with this measure. It is too authoritarian and gives even more 

power to a position that has already abused its power and needs to be reined in. Our 

federal and state governments have gotten way too big for their britches and we must 

strive to localize every decision that can be and to decentralize power in every way 

possible. This nation was meant to be governed by the people and for the people. If 

we want to revive it, we must get back down to the bare bones of its founding 

principles. This bill moves in the opposite direction and brings us one step closer to 

authoritarian tyranny.  


